
 
 
 
 
April 29, 2022 
 
BY RESS 
 
Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700, P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, Ontario   M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi: 
 

Re: EB-2022-0002 – IESO 2022 Revenue Requirement 
 
I am writing on behalf of Environmental Defence to provide comments on the draft issues list. 
 
We believe the draft issues list sufficiently captures the issues we anticipate raising.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if anything further is required. 
 
Yours truly, 

 

Kent Elson 
 
cc: Parties in the above proceeding 

Elson 
Advocacy 

Elson Advocacy  
Professional Corporation 

Kent@ElsonAdvocacy.ca 
1062 College St., Toronto, ON   M6H 1A9 

tel:  416 906-7305 
fax:  416 763-5435 

 


